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Professor Guobin Zhu, Director of Public Law and Human Rights Forum, has been reappointed as 

a member of the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area Task Force of the Department 

of Justice (the “GBA Task Force”) for a term of two years from 3 March 2025 to 2 March 2027. 

 

The GBA Task Force is a key initiative of the Department of Justice in the 2022 Policy Address, 

which strives to promote and utilize the unique advantages of the “One Country, Two Systems and 

Three Jurisdictions” of the Greater Bay Area to deepen the cooperation for the benefit of the people 

in the Greater Bay Area and promote the development and construction of the Greater Bay Area.  

 

Congratulations to Professor Guobin Zhu! 

 


